
From: yalcbarb@gmail.com
To: PRC
Subject: (Shaping Seattle) Comment about Project 3038103-EG at 2947 EASTLAKE AVE E
Date: Sunday, September 26, 2021 12:58:31 PM

You should give residents from the Ruby building (across the street) access to rooftop deck considering you are
blocking off most people's view of the water.
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